
The Cookie Dough orders will be delivered to 

Hubbard Avenue on 

Wednesday May 4th 

Please pick up your order              

Between 2:30-5:30 

Orders of one or two tubs can be sent home 

with the student. (Please notify the school if 

you prefer to pick up instead) 

We do not have freezers to store the frozen 

cookie dough. 

Thanks Hubbard Avenue Parent Group 

 

 



 

 

 

 


